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The documents enclosed provide 

recounts of possible UFO activity 

during December 1980, at an USA 

air force base at RAF Woodbridge, 

Suffolk, UK. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

October 1983, the News of the World 

newspaper article fragment 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Letter to UFO investigator in 
response to information 
request.  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Eastern Daily Press, article 2010 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Eye-witness statement, by Airman Edward N. 

Cabansag, 81st Security Police Squadron. 



 

 

 


